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Tuesday 14th November 2023 
 

 
 

Nursery Christmas Shows – Tuesday 12th December and Thursday 14th December 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be performing the Nursery Christmas Show on Tuesday 12th December and Thursday 14th December 
at 10.00am. We can offer 2 tickets per child. You can either have 2 tickets on the same day or 1 ticket for each 
performance. Please visit https://theparklane.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your tickets and log in with the 
following information: 

Student’s First Name 
Student’s Surname 

Date of Birth 
If you experience any issues booking your tickets, please speak to the school office who will be able to help. The 
deadline for booking tickets is Monday 11th December. 
 
If you are bringing a baby or toddler to either performance, we politely request they you exit the Nursery if they 
become unsettled. The stars of the show should rightly be the Nursery children, and this enables them to be 
clearly heard by their audience. 
 
We would like to give all children the opportunity to perform in both shows. We appreciate your child may not 
normally attend on a Tuesday and Thursday morning when the performances take place. If your child can attend 
for these extra sessions, please let Mrs Hughes know so we can keep an accurate register. We would like these 
children who don’t normally attend on a Tuesday/Thursday to come in at 9.30am and be collected at 11.30am. 
 
Please let us know if you do not want your child to have face paints as part of their costumes for the shows. 
 
Please note we request that no mobile phones are used in the Nursery and no recordings are made due to our 
Safeguarding policy.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Nursery Team 
Email: lhughes@parklaneprimary.com 
 

 


